
 
                                                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                  Date: March 28, 2024   
 
To, 
Department of Corporate Services 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
25th Floor, P. J. Tower, 
Dalal Street,  
Fort, Mumbai- 400 001. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Closure of Trading Window 
Ref: 503837 (Shree Rajasthan Syntex Limited) 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
In compliance with SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, we would 
like to inform you that the Trading Window for dealing in the equity shares of the 
Company will be closed for all designated persons and immediate relatives of 
designated persons from 01st April, 2024 till the expiry of 48 hours after the declaration 
of Audited Financial Results of the Company for the Quarter and Year ended on 31st 
March, 2024. 
 
The date of the Board Meeting of the Company for the above-mentioned purpose will be 
intimated in due course. 

 
This intimation will also be available on the website of the Company www.srsl.in .  

 
Kindly take the above on your records. 

 
 
Thanking you, 
For, SHREE RAJASTHAN SYNTEX LIMITED 
 
 
________________________________________ 
SHRI ANUBHAV LADIA 
WHOLE-TIME DIRECTOR & CFO 
DIN: 00168312 
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